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Re: IVANPAH SOLAR ELECTRIC GENERATING SYSTEM 

(Docket Number 07-AFC-5) 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing as a concerned member of a science class at Saint Leo University in Florida. 
We studied the proposal in class, and I personally question your rationale in approving 
the Ivanpah Solar Electric Generating System (ISEGS) project. The project, even with the 
mitigation measures described in the Decision Report, will have remaining significant 
impacts on the environment that outweigh the benefits. 

I think that this project is not well thought out and is heading straight for disaster. I think 
that one should not spend the absurd amount of money on such a project that requires the 
removal of natural residents from their home. I think that the idea of the project is good, 
but the blue prints are simply too much.  

I wish you the best in your future endeavors yet, I just do not believe that this is a plan 
where it will be more of a benefit than a inconvenience. I say inconvenience because who 
wants to be driving through a serine vacant piece of wildlife and see off in the distance 
huge industrial size towers.  

Regardless of how I feel you are going to do what you please, I just hope you consider 
more of others peoples opinion’s verses the money factor. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Nicoletta Everett 

 

DOCKET
07-AFC-5

 DATE AUG 31 2010

 RECD. SEP 01 2010


	Nicoletta Everett

